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ATTENDANCE 2022-23

A NOTE FROM MRS PINDER

Aim: over 96% 
Rec-90.7%

Year 1-93.7% 
Year 2-92.9% 
Year 3-94.2% 
Year 4-96.5% 
Year 5-96% 

Year 6-95.4% 
Whole School-93.9%



T6is week the whole school attendance is

93.9%. Our school attendance target is 96%,
so as you can see, that  we have not hit our

target. 
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Kindness         Respect          Ambition

The school are looking forward to working with the FAW this half
term. This year's Summer Fair will be held on Friday 30th June
between 3:00-5:00pm. I know they will need lots of volunteers,
hopefully you can help where possible in order to support the school
and the children in this event.  

The school choir, gymnastic club, the violinist, Watford Brass Band
and the winners of Alban Wood's Got Talent will be performing at the
Summer Fair this year.

If you can help in any way please contact Gemma Rogers-North.

















26th -30th Jun - Enrichment Week
27th Jun - Year 2 Trip - Tring Museum
29th June - EYFS Induction Evening -
6:00pm
30th Jun - Alban Wood's Got Talent
30th Jun - FAW Summer Fair - 3:00 - 5:00pm
5th Jul - Year 1 Class Assembly - 9:00am
6th July - EYFS Sports Day - 9:15 - 10:15am
7th Jul - Sports Day - 9:00 - 12:00
7th Jul - Open Afternoon - 1:00 - 3:00pm
13th Jul - Transition Day
13th Jul - Year 6 Party - 5:00 -7:00pm
18th Jul - Year 6 Performance - 6:00 - 7:30pm
20th Jul - Nursery Last day of term
21st Jul - Year 6 Assembly
21st Jul - 2:00pm Term Ends

DATES FOR THE DIARY

Friday 30th
June 2023

3:00-5:00pm

Alban Wood’s Got Talent 

Our school talent
competition will be held on
Friday 30th June.  In
previous years before
Covid, we have enjoyed
baton twirling, magic
tricks, joke-telling,
gymnastics, dancing, music
renditions and more….
Class heats will be held
during the weeks leading
up to the competition and I
am looking forward to
seeing what talent this year
brings.
The winners will be
performing at the Summer
Fair this year.




Year 5 Trip - Batchworth Lock
Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their recent trip
to Batchworth Lock! During the trip they
were able to learn about the history of the
lock and the complexities that building a

lock involves, operate the lock themselves
for members of the public and enjoy a boat
ride along the Grand Union Canal. Luckily,
we were able to miss the torrential rain too!



Year 6 Gilwell Park


